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In April, we join community colleges nationwide and others in the higher education sector to

recognize and celebrate ‘the community college’ throughout the month. As National Community 
College Month is observed, we affirm commitment to our mission of valuing the individual, educating 
and serving the community. The important work of the college in fulfilling our mission continues, 
even in the midst of global uncertainty and significant change, by delivering accessible, high quality 
postsecondary education and workforce preparation for students and the broader community. 

Triton College has always focused on making our communities stronger and that is especially 
important right now. The work we have been engaged in recently has been profoundly challenging 
and yet so very critical to serving our students well. As I reflect on this semester of extensive 
coordination and adaptation, I am pleased with the efforts of faculty & staff working together for an 
effective transition to an environment of remote, online learning. You are finding innovative ways to 
keep students moving forward so they can continue their studies and complete credentials to enter 
careers or transfer to a senior institution. The quality of education and service with care is evident 
and deeply appreciated in your work with students and collaboration with colleagues. 

We continue to offer a wide range of services to our students remotely, including counseling, 
advising, and tutoring. The Office of Financial Aid is providing assistance and support to students 
who receive financial aid, understanding that a sudden job loss, changes within a family, or the 
transition to remote learning can be difficult. Student Affairs is revising policies to ensure students 
maintain access to financial resources now and for the future. In addition, we have provided more 
than 130 laptops for students’ use during remote learning in order to facilitate their ability to continue 
progress in their courses. 

Some of you may be aware of the tangible support recently provided by the college to healthcare 
providers in our area. We have donated personal protective equipment (PPE), masks, and other 
supplies to local hospitals, first responders, and nursing homes. Please take a moment to read the 
attached article here from the Oak Park Wednesday Journal highlighting the contributions of Triton 
College as well as other area schools. Also, several Triton employees are investing their time and 
resources to make masks in order to augment supplies in our communities. 

While the work before us continues, Triton is looking toward the institutional planning necessary in 
the very near future as the nation, our state and region begin to recover. We will need to carefully 
consider the emerging impact of the pandemic on our students and the college as well as the 
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potential shift in the educational needs of business & industry and the communities we serve. As in 
the past, I am confident that collectively we will embrace this time as opportunity to further advance 
education in the best way possible. 

Many thanks to all of you! Stay well. 

President Mary-Rita Moore 
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